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I am a corporate paralegal. I submit various corporate filings in multiple jurisdictions 

in the US. Oregon filings typically take longer than many other states and are 

unpredictable in terms of turnaround time. Funding that would allow the Corporation 

Division to expand online filing options would make Oregon more attractive place to 

do business.  


